
Mr Nigel Browne 
Chief Executive Officer 
Larrakia Development Corporation 
PO Box 37207 
WINNELLIE  NT  0821 

Dear Nigel 

RE:  Support for the new Larrakia Cultural Centre (LCC) 

I am pleased to provide this letter in support of the Larrakia Development Corporation’s (LDC) development of the 
LCC at the Darwin Waterfront. 

The development of the LCC enables the LDC to create a facility that promotes the cultural heritage of the Larrakia 
people, and adds another high-quality venue experience to the Darwin Waterfront. 

The location of the LCC on a site close to Stoke’s Hill Wharf which is only a short walk from our popular Jet ski 
operation at Dock 1, we believe the new Culture Centre will be of significant interest to interstate, International 
visitors and local Northern Territory people.  

As it is new offering to the Waterfront area, we are excited it will promote the Aboriginal heritage of Darwin and 
attract additional tourists who are looking for a genuine experience. 

We have invested in hospitality venues over the last 12 years and this new creation by LDC will enhance visitation 
and customers will flow onto our venues at Bella, Wharf One food & wine and the Precinct Tavern. 

Our businesses are looking forward to supporting the new Cultural Centre and the Larrakia Development 
Corporation in its continued pursuit of this exciting cultural development. 

Regards 

Darren Lynch 
Director 

8 December 2021 


